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Oppose. 

 Please oppose this bill. Our farmers endure a a short harvest season with long 

hours, and then months of off season. Long hours during harvest is endured and 

expected, it comes with the job. Passing this bill would devastate many small 

farmers. And it would leade to higher prices on crops. Costing Oregonian our locally 

sources farm fresh foods. Those would be imported cheaper. Or large co op farms 

would buy up the land. The consequences are endless.  

 Please oppose.  


